KENSINGTON FIRE PROTECTION
DISTRICT

NOTICE OF VACANCY

Posted: June 12, 2015

The Kensington Fire Protection District is soliciting interest from
Kensington residents to file for a vacancy on the District’s elected Board of
Directors. The position is voluntary. Interested parties must be a resident of
Kensington.

Duties will be to fill an unfulfilled term that begins on approximately
September 9, 2015 through December 7, 2018. The Board of Directors’
duties include attending and participating in monthly public meetings,
committee assignments, and goal-setting meetings, and serving as Board
officers.

If interested, please submit a resume and statement of interest by Tuesday,
June 30, 2015, 4:00 p.m., to the Kensington Public Safety Building, 217
Arlington Avenue, Kensington, CA 94707, email: fire@kensingtonfire.org,
fax: 510/527-8396. Interviews for potential appointees will take place at the
Board’s July 8, 2015 meeting, 7:00 p.m., Kensington Community Center.
Candidates are expected to attend.

For questions or additional information, call Brenda Navellier, Manager, at
510/527-8395.



